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The response from Mallard Pass Solar Farm to the Planning Inspectorate's request for further information is woefully
inadequate. It is clear that there are serious issues with the development even at this late stage. Agreements with Rutland
County Council and Network Rail on cableing routes have not been made despite claims by the developers to the contrary.
This demonstrates that this damaging proposal has been poorly thought through and should be rejected.



